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FAFSA–Applying Welcome and Care to Students Applying for Financial Aid 
 

To assist students with financial challenges, the College has a focus on increasing  

the number of FAFSA completers this fall.  Vice President Jodi Koslow Martin 

reported to the Board that the Illinois State Budget has increased MAP (Monetary 

Assistant Program) Grant funding from $122m to about $600m.  This increase  

could cover the total tuition cost for students and can now also be used for short-

term, credit-bearing certificate programs.  To provide students greater  

access to education, outreach efforts about FAFSA completion include webinars, 

workshops, social media, financial aid family nights, high school connections, and 

verification support so that FAFSA is made friendly.   
 

 

 

 

Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board    

were approved, including the FY 23 Tentative Budget. See the Board of Trustees website for 

information on all of the items that went to the Board of Trustees in June. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529

